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eTrace 4.0 Collective Data Sharing 
 
Collective Data Sharing has been developed in eTrace 4.0, which allows State and Local Law 
Enforcement agencies who have been authorized to utilize the Bureau of Alcohol, Tobacco, 
Firearms, and Explosives eTrace application to share their trace data with other authorized 
Law Enforcement Agencies. 
 
In the Illinois State Police Law Enforcement Portal, https://www.ispfsb.com, detailed 
instructions are provided for law enforcement agencies to opt in to Collective Data Sharing. 
Any questions pertaining to the ISP LE Portal or Collective Data Sharing may be submitted to 
ISP.CCW.ILLINOIS@illinois.gov or 217/782-7980.  
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